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OVERLAP EXAM NOTICE FOR FINAL  

EXAMINATION FALL 2022  
 

Students of the Department of Software Engineering are hereby notified that the 
 

Overlap Examination of Final 2022 will be held on 29 December 2022 

(Thursday). 
 
 
 

All students especially (who wants to attend upcoming Convocation) are advised to 

contact Md Rajib Mia (Lecturer, Dept. of Software Engineering) within 27-12-2022 

to attend Overlap Exam Fall 2022. 

 

Rest of the Student’s will get chance to attend overlap exam with Fall 2022 

Improvement exam.   

 

Emergency Contact:  01796679434. Email: rajib.swe@diu.edu.bd 
 
 
 

No student will be allowed for sitting without application. If found, answer 

script will be rejected by the Exam committee member. 
 
 
 
 

 

Afsana Begum  
Member, Internal Exam Committee  

Department of Software Engineering  
Daffodil International University 


